
GASC Board Meeting Minutes 
August 3, 2014 

In Attendance: 

-Eric Enochs 

-Michael Reeves 

-Dave Conner 

-Michelle Caldwell 

-Jerry Caldwell 

-Mary Scrivner 

-Bob Scrivner 

-Ryan Pyles 

-Earl Shaw (visitor) 

-Tim Reardon 

-John Skene 

-Tarrenn Cruz 

 

President’s Report: 

-Introduced Earl Shaw, a visitor to our board.  Earl is from Nine Star and would like to be a part 

of our organization.   

-Indy 11 is having a GASC night on August 30, 2014.  60 people are currently signed up. 

-Mary will send the electronic copy to the schools for the GASC night. 

-Our scarves with Indy 11 are coming in.  They are 25$ a scarf. 

-Strategic plans…Soccer 101 and E-licensing are still in the works. 

-The Roberts Rules of Order will be used for our Board/Junior Board. 

-We will not be doing the Chocolate Walk. 

 

Vice President’s Report: 

-GASC will sponsor the girl’s high school league for 300$.  With this we will get a banner on the 

fence, facing the road, by the soccer fields. 

-The Booster Club is thinking of hosting a GASC night. 

-The thought of giving free tickets to soccer games for TOPS players 

-The youth board is to start this week or next. 

 Jose Rodriguez  (President) 

 Jacob Miller (Vice President) 

-The Junior Board will come to the Board to present and report. 

 

 



Director of Recreation Report: 

-Staff hoodies and shirts were ordered. 

-The player shirts will be in tomorrow. 

-The Coach Meeting will be at Nine-Star on August 9, 2014 from 11-3 and at 5pm. 

-The safety guy will be at the meeting around noon.  We will pay them 20$ for being at the 

meeting and helping. 

-Balloons, stickers and facebook promotions have been helpful. 

-Dick’s day was today.  We got 2 additional registrations. 

-Currently the numbers are low but they are expected to pick up. 

-The tiger paw print is the new design for the front of our t-shirts. 

-More radios are being purchased to help with communication. 

-The girl’s divisions are showing a lot of interest. 

-Tarren and Holly are holding coaches clinics.  Both Tarren and Holly are getting their E-

Licensing. 

-Selfie station:  Our banner is in the background for people to take selfies.  They will then post 

their pictures on facebook which is free advertisement for us.  Networking. 

-We are working on a video to recruit coaches.   

-August 22, is the first game weekend. 

-The week of August 11, 2014 are the first practices. 

 

Director of Academy Report: 

-Enrollment numbers are high. 

-Open workouts started 1.5 weeks ago 

-M-T-W practices this week 

-Could Angel Rodriguez be an assistant coach? 

-John Skene has a prospective coach in mind. 

-Signs are on John’s agenda 

-Rachel Colclazier is the team mom for academy. 

 

Soccer Camp: 

-Camp was very successful! 

-We gave $2000 to the Booster Club 

 

Concession Stand Report: 

-Aaron’s small player waters is set 

-Jack’s and Mozzis is set up. 

 

 



Coaching Committee Report: 

-Soccer 101 is working. 

-E-Licensing will be held at Classroom 3 in the hospital as well as at Brandywine fields 

 

TOPSoccer: 

-The season starts 9/17/14 at 4pm. 

 

Sponsorship Committee: 

-We have made a connection with Springhurst, Jim Dandy, Jack’s, Harvest Market, and 

Puroclean Disaster Restoration.  All are interested in a possible sponsorship. 

-We signed a contract with Indiana Carpet Care.  The will sponsor 1$ a shirt for the Fall Rec. 

Season. 

-We are possibly going to partner with Dairy Queen. 

-September 17, 2014 is our dining to donate at Jim Dandy.  The time is 4-8pm.  They will donate 

15% of all sales between those hours. 

-Currently still trying to get ahold of Springhurst. 

-Jack’s Donuts came to our field and were very impressed.  They may eventually be interested 

in sponsoring another golf cart. 

-Ye Old Head Shoppe is interested in a sponsorship. 

 

5K Committee: 

-Draper and Inskeep Ford are sponsors for this event. 

-DARE will come out and pass out information sometime in September. 

-We will not have the high school county meet at the fields. 

-On September 10, 2014, the fields will be closed for the Cougar Palooza Cross Country meet. 

-November 8, 2014 is the 5K race at 11am. 

 

New Business: 

-Results of the Survey: 

 Registration was good 

 84% of the parents said that they received adequate information from the coaches. 

 76% said that the coaches were prepared 

 52% said that we have good referees 

 40% said that we have great referees 

-Parking still remains an issue (285 spots) 

-Kids must stay off of the golf cart unless they have a valid driver’s license 

-The Mindy Dunn Shelter House: 

 A new permit has been applied for 



 We are looking at October for an official start time. 

 We are planning on placing it between fields 6 and 3. 

 


